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General Report 

- One 1st Grade Teacher was Hired and a Mentor 

Teacher Has Been Assigned. 

  

- One 2nd Grade Teacher was Hired and a Mentor 

Teacher Has Been Assigned.  

 

- Teacher Professional Development – Google Classroom 

& Strategies for Blended Learning (June 2nd & 9th).  

 

- (4) Tech Teachers and the Idaho Coaching Network 

Did a Great Job Sharing Their Knowledge to a Variety 

of Teacher Skill Levels for Blended Learning & Google 

Classroom.  

 

- Future (2020-21) Educational Options are Being 

Explored & Developed  

 

- Special Education: Teachers District-Wide 

Maintained the IEP Timelines as Per FAPE.  
 

Student Checkout and Final School Days   

- Student Property from Desks was Placed in Paper 

Bags (Donated by Ace Hardware) and was Distributed 

to Parents/Students on May 14th 7:00A.M. – 7:00P.M. 

All but Three Bags were collected.  

 

 

Promotion Ceremony - Kindergarten Photo Slide Show with Music was to 

Celebrate Our Kinder-Graduates. A You Tube Link 

was Shared with Parents.   

    


